message which went out over the weekend on social media to help voters. Chairman Slaughter
encouraged the Commissioners to share and repost the social media communication related to the
Board of Elections information.

ADJOURNMENT

Chairman Slaughter reminded the Commission of the Budget Work Session being held at 9:00 a.m.
Vice Chairman Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Evans second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 8:42 a.m.



